
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  IX. 
 
 
TOPIC: Chromebook Replacement – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Chromebooks, Chromebook Carts, and services from Presidio, Inc., 
Wixom, Michigan for an amount not to exceed $1,600,000.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase will be based upon new pricing released in mid-April by the State of 
Michigan’s REMC Save Bid Project, which satisfies the Board’s bidding requirements. 
The purchase will replace the oldest Chromebooks previously purchases in 2016 via the 
Bond. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
PF/ko 


